
Welcome back, we hope that you had a lovely break. We have a busy term  
coming up, with some fantastic topics.  

Here’s what we will be studying this term: 

Class 1’s topic will be Growing & Changes.  

Class 2’s topic is Castles & Knights. 

Class 3’s topic will be Romans.  

Class 4’s topic is Britain an Empire to be proud of? 

Class 1 children are going to be performing the well-loved story of “Jack 
and the Beanstalk” on Tuesday 21st May at 2:30. 

All parents/carers are invited to attend, we hope to see as many of you as 
possible.  

The children are really looking forward to performing for you. 



After school clubs for this term will be starting on Tuesday 7th May.  

We sent home club letters on Tuesday stating which clubs will be running 
and what year groups the clubs are open to. Places will be allocated on a 
first come first serve basis, so please ensure reply slips are sent back 
asap. If there is no space left in a club then your child will be placed on a 
waiting list.  

It has been noticed that some children are not adhering to the schools 
uniform policy. 

Further information about school uniform is available on the school    
website under the parents tab, we do however have a few gentle           
reminders regarding uniform and ask that you take a couple of minutes to 
read through them. Thank you.  

• Correct uniform should be worn at all times, including sensible       
non-logo school shoes (no boots or trainers please).  

• Nail polish, make up and jewellery is not permitted at school (small 
studs are permitted).  

• Children should wear trainers for PE and not plimsolls (for health and 
safety reasons).  

• To reduce the risk of head lice we advise that long hair is tied back.  

• Please ensure children are not adding ‘Jo Jo’ bows to their hair which 
are very large. Small bows are acceptable.  

If you would like to buy any new uniform bearing the school logo you can 
purchase certain items from our school shop at Pmgschoolwear.co.uk 



Mrs Gynn 

 

I am very sad to announce that Mrs Gynn will be leaving Summercourt 

Academy on Friday 24th May 2019. 

 

Everyone at Summercourt Academy would like to thank Mrs Gynn for her 

5 years of dedication, enthusiasm and passion towards teaching and her 

crucial role of SENCo. She has been a fantastic support to both staff and 

pupils and will be very dearly missed.  

 

We would like to wish Mrs Gynn all the very best in the future and will 

make sure she stays in contact with us!  







MON 13th MAY - Year 6 SATS Week 
TUES 21st MAY - Class 1 Assembly 
MON 27th MAY - Half Term Week  
TUES 11th JUNE - Sports Day 
WEDS 12th JUNE - Back up Sports Day 
MON 24th JUNE - Class 4 Camp 
WEDS 24th JULY - Last day of Term - 2pm Finish 
THURS 25th JULY —School Closed - Inset Day 

LEARNING FOR LIFE 

CLASS 1: Owen 

 

CLASS 2: Elsie 

 

CLASS 3:  

 

CLASS 4: Jake B 

HANDWRITING 

CLASS 1: Lydia 

 

CLASS 2: Anna 

 

CLASS 3:  

 

CLASS 4: Gabi 

STAR AWARD 

CLASS 1: Sophie I 

 

CLASS 2:  Alfie K 

 

CLASS 3:  

 

CLASS 4:  Bobby 

ATTENDANCE 

CLASS 1: 96.6% 

 

CLASS 2: 96.6%  

 

CLASS 3: 94.1% 

 

CLASS 4: 97.2% 


